
Minutes for the Scotton Neighbourhood 
Development Plan 

Meeting at the village hall September 28th 
2018 
Present 

Kim Anderson (Chair) 

Diana Colleran (Secretary) 

Luke Brown (Consultant) 

Janet Redfern 

Jean Langford 

Mark Schofield 

Apologies 

Adrian Pymm 

Bev Hill 

Dave Burke 

Angela Scott 

 

Kim confirmed that the next lot of funding from ground works had been 
received by parish and was in their account. The reassessed AECOM report had 
been returned in August we had then sent out requests to consultees to add 
their input these were to be received back by the 24th September of the ten 
requests we only had three replies these were from WLDC  Natural England 
and the Environment agency we have had no response to date from 
Lincolnshire Highways, Lincolnshire County Council Archaeology, Lincolnshire 
County Council Mineral And Waste, Lincolnshire County Council Education And 



Cultural Services, Historic England, Anglian Water and Severn Trent. However 
we have been told by WLDC that we can proceed with what we have and that 
the consultees who have not responded will have a further opportunity to do 
so at a later date. Luke explained that we need to arrange another public 
consultation. We need to arrange for flyers to be sent out these flyers are to 
include the proposed sites. On the day of the consultation the sites will be 
voted on by the public via a ballot box. There are to be maps of all the flooding 
and heritage sites. Also maps depicting current planning permission. Luke 
suggested that a projector screen would be useful for a slide show we decided 
to ask if Scotter had one and  to contact the appropriate person. The draft plan 
will hopefully be completed by Christmas 2018 this will be followed by another 
six week consultation period. The public consultation drop in was set for Friday 
November 16th and is to run from 2pm until 8pm.Luke said that he would email 
a flyer that Spridlington had used which we could adapt. We also need four 
maps printed and five copies of AECOM’S report for people to browse on the 
day. It was decided that we should have a brief meeting just prior to the drop 
in event so any last minute snagging could be addressed this is to be held on 
Monday the 12th November in the Church at 7pm .The next post event meeting 
was arranged for Thursday 22nd November in the village hall at 7pm. 


